
You are invited to attend our 

 

Open Evening  
incorporating 

A celebration of our 40th Birthday 

& 

Our P7 Information Evening 
at 

 

 

The James Young High School 
Quentin Rise, Dedridge, Livingston EH54 6NE 

on 
Wednesday 31 August 6.30—8.15 pm 

All our local community, ex pupils and P6 & 7 parents and 

carers welcome  
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